
	
	
	

The Catholic Women's League of Canada 

London Diocesan Council 

      
To:      All Parish Presidents, Council Treasurers 

CC:     London Diocesan Council, OPC Treasurer 

From:  Cam Cadotte, Treasurer 

Date:   November, 2018 

Directive # 2 

My Sisters in the League: 
 

I would like to take this time to remember all our family and friends who have lost a love one who served 
to protect us so that we can experience the freedom they fought for, especially the ability to celebrate our 
Faith. 

It was very good to see so many of you at the fall regional meetings. This was important, as it was a time 
for me to answer your questions. 

This is a very busy time of year for the Catholic Women’s League. Councils are well into their 
membership drives. Membership money needs to be to National by December 31, 2018. Many councils 
are also getting ready for elections and preparing the dreaded Year-End reports. 

Annual report forms will be available on the National Web-site in November. There will be forms there 
for the treasurer to fill out. www.cwl.ca  or go to our own Diocese of London website to the “Home” page 
where a direct link and .pdf of the report can be found: http://www.cwllondon.ca 

Also on the Diocesan website: www.cwllondon.ca there are two forms available in .pdf and .doc. The first 
is the Parish Treasurer’s Report, which is due on February 1st, 2019. Please fill out and return to me by 
then. The second form is the London Diocese Remittance Form for Councils.  

With this year end directive I would like to wish all my sisters in the League and your families a Blessed 
Christmas with lots of good health. 

 

Cam 

	


